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April 10, 2020
Representative George Holding
2nd District, North Carolina
1110 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Subject:  House Bill 5544, The American Innovation and Manufacturing Leadership Act

Dear Representative Holding:

I am a person of faith, and my tradition directs me to respect the inherent worth of every person and all of creation.  Right now, it is difficult to think of anything other than the tragic and horrifying coronavirus pandemic that we are all trying to get through. However, in the background, climate change remains a mounting, relentless threat to our children’s future. We must act boldly to counter it.  In many ways it is similar to a coronavirus infection; once symptoms emerge, it can be too late to cure the patient.  Prevention is by far the better course of action.

Accordingly, I ask you to co-sponsor the American Innovation and Manufacturing Leadership Act (AIM), HB 5544.  This bipartisan bill will phase out HFC refrigerants and provide jobs and economic growth as America produces the next generation of refrigerants and the equipment designed to use them.  When CFCs threatened us with a hole in our ozone layer, we acted through the Montreal Protocol of 1987, and that problem is now well on the way to solution. It’s time for the United States to act again by passing this common-sense legislation that helps industry, consumers, and the environment—a “win-win-win” solution.

In North Carolina, we have seen the effects of climate change already in the intensification of hurricanes, more-severe droughts, and rising sea levels.  All too often, the most vulnerable among us suffer the most. It is our moral duty to act.  

Respectfully yours,
Your Name
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